
  
  
  
  

  A Delegation from USAID Visits the ASE 

  

 

  

 

  October 22, 2019  

The Chairman of the ASE Board of Directors, Prof. Kamal Qudah, in the presence of the CEO of the
ASE, Mr. Mazen Wathaifi, Mr. Majd Shafiq, member of the Board, and a number of ASE Directors
met a delegation from the United States Agency for International Development (USAID), headed by
Mr. Daniel Swift, the EDE Official Director and number of USAID Officials. 

The delegation was  briefed on the most important recent  legislative, technical, and quantitative
developments and challenges facing  Jordan capital market. Also, they discussed the main issues to
enhance the improvement of the market efficiency and ways to overcome the challenges facing the
Capital Market. The chairman emphasized the importance of  strengthing the means of Cooperation
between the two sides.
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